
From: John Nicholson
To: Alan M Dr. Rothman
Date: Tue, May 24, 2005  4:59 PM
Subject: license amendment 136973

Alan,

Sorry to bother you again, I have a couple further questions for you related to the EA I am
drafting to remove the Philadelphia Plant from the R&H license.

6. How would you describe the area of the Philadelphia Plant, industrial, commercial, mixed
residential/commercial, etc.?

7. When did the work with licensed material stop? I know the last work with unsealed material
was in 1974.  When were the last Ni-63 sealed sources removed from this facility?

Thank you.

John Nicholson
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